
 
 
Freedom of Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:  29th March 2023 

Date of response: 25th April 2023     

Freedom of Information request regarding Herm Lease   

 
Request 
 
I have read the Guernsey Press today re the Herm Lease being extended. I would like to know how 
much the States of Guernsey received for the extension of the Lease to take it to 2069. 
 
Response provided by the Policy & Resources Committee:  
 
Further to your request made under the Freedom of Information Code, I can confirm that the 
Committee has decided not to release information on the sum received by the States of Guernsey for 
the extension of the Herm Lease until 2069, as it has agreed an exemption under ‘Exceptions to the 
Presumption of Disclosure’ as set out in 2.3 ‘Effective management and operations of the public 
service’ and 2.13 ‘Third party’s commercial confidences’. 


